
 
Bob Ferguson 

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 
Utilities and Transportation Division 

PO Box 40128    Olympia WA  98504-0128    (360) 664-1183 

 

 

March 29, 2019 

 

 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: In the Matter of the  Investigation of All Star Moving, LLC 

 Docket TV-190115 

  

Dear Mr. Johnson:   

 

On March 13, 2019, the Commission issued a Notice of Intent to Cancel Permit as a Household 

Goods Carrier. In this Notice the Commission stated: “All Star Moving must come into 

compliance with applicable laws either by filing a safety management plan or a voluntary 

cancelation form by April 2, 2019, and obtaining Commission approval of the plan or 

cancelation form no later than April 16, 2019.” 

 

On March 26, 2019, a voluntary cancelation form (filled out by All Star Moving) was filed in 

Docket TV-190188. Commission Staff requests that the Commission take notice of the voluntary 

cancelation form in Docket TV-190188 and to further issue a notice canceling the brief 

adjudicative proceeding scheduled on April 12, 2019 in Docket TV-190115.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Joe M. Dallas, WSBA No. 54506 

Office of the Attorney General 

Utilities and Transportation Division 

1400 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 

P.O. Box 40128 

Olympia, WA 98504-0128 

Phone:  (360) 664-1192 

E-mail:  joe.dallas@utc.wa.gov 
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